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With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

aziapoG �ACakville,O ��~�aziapoG �ACakville,O ��~� aziapoG �ACakville,O ��~�

aziapoG �ACakville,O ��~�aziapoG AC ��akville,O�~�Giapoza CA �Oakville,�~�

Giapoza  CAOakville,��~�azGiapo �ACakville,O ��~�

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

With 85% Sonoma Coast fruit, 
the wine has aromas of wild 
strawberries, red plum, and 
clove, while themouth is 
framed with dark, heavy toast 
barrel spice. Strawberry and 
cinnamon notes linger 
throughout the finish.

100% PINOT NOIR

100% PINOT NOIR 100% PINOT NOIR 100% PINOT NOIR

100% PINOT NOIR 100% PINOT NOIR 100% PINOT NOIR


